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Dean Rutledge:  Vets clinic to have perpetual support

EEvveerrtt  ffaammiillyy  ccrreeaatteess  ffuunndd  ssuuppppoorrttiinngg
VVeetteerraannss  LLeeggaall  CClliinniicc  ooppeerraattiioonnss  

Dear alumni, alumnae and friends,
 
I am pleased to share that 1983 School of Law alumnus Michael Evert, his wife Angi
and their daughters – Emily Evert Scanlon (B.B.A.’09), Georgia Evert O’Donoghue
(B.B.A.’11) and Maggie Evert Jones (A.B.’13) – have made a major commitment to
support the Veterans Legal Clinic. The establishment of the Michael and Angi Evert
Family Endowment for the Veterans Legal Clinic o�ers perpetual support to help
fund the clinic's operations. 
 



The Veterans Legal Clinic assists former Georgia military members with claims
before the U.S. Department of Veterans A�airs. Under the leadership of Director
Alex Scherr, the clinic has helped approximately 700 veterans and their family
members claim more than $2 million in bene�ts.
 
The clinic also provides law students with world-class, hands-on and purpose-
driven educational experiences. Students work directly with clients, including
veterans and their family members, through interviews, counseling, and advocacy;
develop claims for disability by working with doctors and mental health providers;
advocate with administrative agencies including the VA and the military; contact
veterans in rural communities throughout Georgia; and address broader issues
through amicus briefs and requests for rulemaking.
 
I’d like to thank Michael, Angi and their daughters for their valuable contribution
supporting the operations of the Veterans Legal Clinic. Following the catalytic
commitment by Jim Butler (J.D.’77) and others to create the clinic, the Evert family
support fund will help those who have served our country. It also exempli�es part of
the law school’s broader pledge to veterans, whether in our student body or our
state.
 
This long-term, dedicated funding will be used for general operations including
sta�ng and administrative support, travel, litigation funds, application fees,
mailing expenses and externships/fellowships for students.  
 
“Those who risk their lives for our country deserve our utmost support,” Michael
said. “Harry Truman stated it best:  ‘Our debt to the heroic men and valiant women
in the service of our country can never be repaid. They have earned our undying
gratitude.’ The Veterans Legal Clinic provides veterans with access to UGA’s brilliant
law students. This not only helps those in need but also creates clinical experiences
for our law students, which is a critical aspect of educating new lawyers. Our family
fervently believes these are outcomes worth supporting.”
 
Gifts, such as this one from the Evert family, are helping the School of Law to
rede�ne what it means to be a great national public law school, while also
strengthening our ongoing commitment to support those who have served our
country.
 
Sincerely,

Peter B. “Bo” Rutledge
Dean and Talmadge Chair of Law 



Your continued support is an important part of the School of Law's success.
Please consider making a gift.

NOTE:  Annual Dawg Day of Giving will be March 30.

 
225 Herty Drive, Athens, GA 30602

(706) 542-5172  • lawcomm@uga.edu
www.law.uga.edu

© 2023 University of Georgia School of Law. All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a member of the University of Georgia School of Law community. To
ensure you continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book or safe list.

This announcement is produced and distributed by the University of Georgia School of Law. Links to websites external
to the School of Law should not be considered endorsement of those websites or any information contained therein.

 
 
 

The University of Georgia Foundation is registered to solicit in every state and provides state specific registration
information at http://www.ugafoundation.org/charity.

 
Communications Preferences  |  Privacy Policy  |  View in Browser 

 
 

https://gail.uga.edu/give?id=c6231540-4164-4412-bce1-208f6471e963
https://gail.uga.edu/give?id=c6231540-4164-4412-bce1-208f6471e963
mailto:lawcomm@uga.edu
mailto:lawcomm@uga.edu
https://uga.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b101c6e2d0021e76afa8cdc73&id=1aa41b827e&e=EoTwahWdP6
https://uga.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b101c6e2d0021e76afa8cdc73&id=1aa41b827e&e=EoTwahWdP6
http://www.ugafoundation.org/charity
http://www.ugafoundation.org/charity
https://gail.uga.edu/page.aspx?pid=272
https://gail.uga.edu/page.aspx?pid=272
https://gail.uga.edu/page.aspx?pid=222
https://gail.uga.edu/page.aspx?pid=222
https://apps.dar.uga.edu/html-emails/-/gail-email/evert-family-supports-veterans-legal-clinic
https://apps.dar.uga.edu/html-emails/-/gail-email/evert-family-supports-veterans-legal-clinic
https://www.facebook.com/UGALawSchool
https://www.facebook.com/UGALawSchool
https://twitter.com/UGASchoolofLaw
https://twitter.com/UGASchoolofLaw
https://www.instagram.com/ugalawschool/
https://www.instagram.com/ugalawschool/
https://www.linkedin.com/edu/university-of-georgia-school-of-law-18193
https://www.linkedin.com/edu/university-of-georgia-school-of-law-18193
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKTCZmBcnjFlK5I7P0XrxJQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKTCZmBcnjFlK5I7P0XrxJQ

	Evert Family Creates Fund Supporting Veterans Legal Clinic Operations
	tmp.1698685495.pdf.XKClE

